
 

World Mission Sunday 
Sunday 24th October 

 
Theme: We cannot but 
speak about what we 
have seen and heard 

                      (Acts 4:20) 

 

Vox Episcopi—The Voice of the 
Bishop 

In a special edition of the Vox Epsicopi, Bishop 
Anthony shares with us his homily from the 

Ordinations of Fr’s Roger, Aldrin and Sam, that 
took place at Our Lady of the Rosary Cathedral 

on Monday 18 October. 
For those interested the Livestream of the 

ordination is still available to watch at  
www.bbcatholic.org.au/ordination 

(To read the full homily go to our website or facebook page)  

30th  Sunday of Ordinary Time, YEAR B 

HORNSBY CATHEDRAL PARISH  

Parish Newsletter 

24 October 2021 

 
8379 1700 

Monday to Friday 9:00 AM to 4:20 PM 
 
cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au 

www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby 
 
Private Bag 3000 

Hornsby NSW 1630 

Weekday Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral:  
Mon to Sat 7:00 am 
 

Queen of Peace Church: 
Tue, Thu , Fri 8:45 am 
Sat 7:30 am 

 

 Korean Mass 
Tue, Thu 7:30 pm 
Wed, Fri 10:00 am 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral: 
Saturday 5:00 pm Vigil 
Sunday 9:30 am, 6:00 pm 

 Filipino Mass 3:30 pm 

(Every 2nd Sunday of each 
month.) 

Queen of Peace Church: 
Saturday 5:30 pm Vigil 
Sunday 8:00 am 

 Korean Mass  
Sat 7:30 pm 
Sun 11:00 am & 5:00 pm 

THANK YOU to those who stay after  
Mass to clean the pews. 

Sacrament of Penance / Reconciliation  
OLOR Cathedral  Saturdays  from 9 am to 9:30 am 
Queen of Peace Church Saturdays 4:30 pm-5:15 pm 

Exposition every First Friday of the month from 10am– 10pm 
starting 5th November 2021 

Private Prayer  Our Cathedral Chapel is open for private 
prayer from 8am-8pm. It is necessary for everyone who 
enters the chapel to check in using QR Code, hand 
sanitise and to wear a face mask.  Failure to do so will 
mean we need to close the Chapel. 

 If a Priest is needed in a matter of emergency, 

after hours or on the weekend, please call 0458 351 843. 

   First Reading                Responsorial Psalm                  Second Reading               Gospel Acclamation                 Gospel             
Jer 31:7-9                                  Ps  125  R.v.3                       Hebrews 5:1-6                     2 Tim 1:10                        Mark 10:46-52 

MASS SCHEDULE starting Saturday 23 October 

Fr Roger Delmonte Thanksgiving Masses 

   -   Saturday 5.30pm Queen of Peace Church 
   -   Sunday 9.30am OLOR Cathedral.   
                         All are welcome to attend. 

Month of November – We remember our  
faithful departed with gratitude. 
Given the situation we are in, the Annual  
Memorial Mass will be held on  
7th November 2021 at 9.30am. 
Invitations are sent out to those who have lost 
loved ones during the past year, and will be prayed over at the 
Mass. 
Our usual practice of writing names of deceased family and 
friends on our November list will not happen in the Church 
due to various reasons relating to COVID-19.  In lieu of this, 
please email the names of loved ones who have died in the 
past 12 months only, starting from 1 October 2020 to: 
cathedral@bbcatholic.org.au   or drop a note in the Parish 
mailbox.  (Names are due by 28th October 2021). 
We will do our best to include them in the Book of 
Remembrance. 

 

Gods Word Daily Reflections 2022  
If you want to order Gods Word 2022, please send an email by 
7th November to:  jojiabeleda@optusnet.com.au  
or call/email parish office with your details.   
Please include: name, phone number and number of copies.   
NOTE: Order pick-up and cash/credit card payment will be 
done at the parish office. 

You are welcome to join us at any of our Masses but please 
note that we are limited to the 4sqm rule at this stage.  
Eg Cathedral 97 people, QOP Church 64 people.  
First come first serve basis. Please adhere to the following: 
   -   use QR Code before entering Church 
   -   hand sanitise before entering Church 
   -   wear a face mask 
   -   Social distance 1.5M  
   -   no congregational singing allowed 

MASSES ARE BACK!  ALL WELCOME 

https://bbcatholic.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=466af249e088db70ab864d088&id=3f0bcc61fd&e=d7b01444b3
http://www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby


Donate to our Parish 

 

Congratulations to Fr’s Fr Roger Delmonte, Fr 
Aldrin Valdehueza and Fr Samuel French who were 

ordained to the priesthood last Monday  
18th October 2021. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World Mission Day 
Catholic Mission, as the Australian agency of the international 
Pontifical Mission Societies, work on behalf of Pope Francis to 
support Church‑run mission programs around the world. 
  

This year, we are invited to partner with the essential work of 
the Good Shepherd Sisters in Bangkok, Thailand, as they 
reach out to vulnerable mothers and their babies. These 
mothers find hope and a new start at the Mother and Babies 
Home at the Good Shepherd Centre. 
By providing a loving home, a community of women from 
similar backgrounds, parenting skills training and pre‑ and 
post‑natal medical care, the Good Shepherd Sisters are 
supporting women and their babies in need. 
  

Please give generously today to help continue this life-giving 
program by going online at catholicmission.org.au/thailand or 
by texting ’GIVE’ to 0488 854 436. Your gift will also help many 
other similar Church-run mission programs around the world.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU to all those who have and continue to 
contribute to our Parish PWBB Appeal. 
Despite not having an official Parish Appeal you have been 
donating to our Pastoral Works Broken Bay Appeal (traditional 
known as CWF). Your support is much appreciated.  
 

May I ask you to pray for   those who are sick, those who 

are struck with the virus, those tested positive, those in 
isolation, and those vaccinated for COVID-19. 
 

We remember those who died recently –  Peter Rath 

●  Anna Asnicar ● Anna Hoang ● Fr George Rossman ● 
Maureen Patricia Nicholls  ●  Leonardo Lledo ● Ofelia Morales 
● Bruno Schicht  ● Frank Fayers ● Jude Recentes  ●  Valerie 
Tolosa  ●  Fr James Duck ● Eduardo Gregory  ● Herminia 
‘Minnie’ Rozan   
 

Anniversaries –  Fr John Haselar ● Millicent Zietsch  

We pray for the sick — Kaye Willatt ●  Pauline Carr ●  

Martin Palisi ● Lisa Hogarth  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CATECHIST CORNER 
Looking for 10 special people on Tues/Wed/Thurs  
to answer God’s call to become Catechists  
CATECHIST TRAINING    Is this ministry for you?  
Come to zoom training and see. 
 
Register with Colleen at registrations@bbcatholic.org.au 
 

19 Oct— Mission and Ministry of the Catechist 
26 Oct— SRE Teacher in the Parish and the School 
2 Nov — Safeguarding Children/Child Protection 
9 Nov  —Lesson Planning: Teaching the Authorised Curriculum 
16 Nov—Development of the Child and Adolescent 
23 Nov—Classroom Management 
30 Nov—Introduction to the Bible 
7 Dec  — Lesson Planning: Using Digital Resources 
 

To become a Catechist contact Louise Spencer (Catechist Co
-ordinator) spencerxyz2427@gmail.com or 8379 1700. 
 
 

Why I became a Catechist! 
Meet your Catechist—Susan Cornish 
I decided that I would like to become a  
Catechist because I saw it as a way of  
assisting the Church. I used to be a  
reader but ceased after the service I  
read in at QOP was abolished.  
 

I believe that Catechists have a very important role in the 
promulgation of the Christian faith. I used to help at my 
son’s school in many ways and believe that I can now help 
in a form of Catholic outreach to children some of whom 
may have little experience of the Faith at home. I now have 
the time to do this during the week as my work hours are 
greatly reduced. 
 

On a personal level, I miss having children around. As a tour 
guide for the Hornsby Shire Historical Society, I enjoy the 
visit of school groups. I love the energy and interest that 
young children have in their exploration of the world and 
their sense of logic and fun. I find that nowadays, society is 
very largely split by age so that in some streets, you see 
only older people and I think this is a terrible shame. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

ONLINE PARISH GIVING 
In light of the extraordinary circumstances, we are 
experiencing due to pandemic, please know that ONLINE 
Parish Giving is available.  To donate, please go to our 
website: www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby 
  

1st Collection is used for the  
support of the Bishop and  
priests of the Diocese. 
  

2nd Collection is used to meet Parish running costs, 
maintenance of Church, Presbytery, offices, other buildings 
and grounds. It is also used to pay for all our Ministries' 
expenses and staff salaries and superannuation. 
 

Pastoral Works Broken Bay (PWBB) (Previously known as 
CWF) supports Diocesan Charitable Communities. 
Any donations over $2 are tax deductible. 

SAFEGUARDING 

Learning Hub – Keeping Children Safe from Poverty – 
 

Watch this short video from the Australian National Univer-
sity, Rethinking Child Poverty in Australia -  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oK6zCSbFK0c  

https://www.bpoint.com.au/pay/hornsbyparish
https://bbcatholic.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=466af249e088db70ab864d088&id=aa93c3dbc4&e=d7b01444b3
mailto:spencerxyz2427@gmail.com
https://bbcatholic.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=466af249e088db70ab864d088&id=fa969b3c3a&e=d7b01444b3

